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New Test Announcement 
  

 

 

 

 

Hepatitis C Virus Antibody reflex testing update 
 

Effective 11/6/14 

 

Mayo Medical Laboratory has updated the testing algorithm for Hepatitis 

C Antibody testing. Hepatitis C Antibody samples that have an s/co ratio 

of 1.0 or greater will be reflexed to Hepatitis C Virus PCR Quantitative. 

 

 

Previously, Hepatitis C Antibody samples that had an s/co ratio of 1.0 to 

10.0 were reflexed for Hepatitis C Virus PCR Quantitation. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

If you have questions, please contact Kristin Baer, M.D. (218)249-5751, Chemistry 

Medical Director or Amber LaMourea, MT (ASCP) (218) 249-5024, Immunology 

Technical Specialist.  

 

St. Luke’s Laboratory Services has a Web page which contains New Test Announcements. 
  

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/ 

http://www.slhduluth.com/hospital/laboratory-services/

